
 

 

Customer Cross Connection Survey 

Butler County Rural Water District No. 3 Board of Directors is aware of the possible dangers of cross 

connections and has adopted a policy on cross connection control to comply with Kansas regulations.  

The Kansas Department of Health and Environment (KDHE) is requiring our District to update our 

cross connection control program and have our customers complete surveys for our entire system.  A 

plumbing cross connection is an actual or potential connection between a public water supply and a 

source of contamination or pollution (liquid, solid or gas).  When a cross connection exists, it is 

possible for a contaminant to enter the drinking water system when the pressure of the polluted 

source exceeds the pressure of the potable (drinkable) source that may result in a backsiphonage or 

backflow.  The enclosed brochure Let’s Work Together for Safe Water provides additional 

information.  Every RWD #3 customer has a civic duty and responsibility to help safeguard your own 

system and the Rural Water District from cross connections and contamination. 

Do you have any of the following? (Check all that apply) 

             Automatic Waterers       

             Irrigation and/or Sprinkler System      

             Swimming Pool       

             Backflow Prevention Device  

             Fire Sprinkler Systems  

             Feed Lot 

             Agriculture Chemical (fertilizer/pesticides/herbicides) mixing equipment 

             Private Well Connected to Plumbing  

Additional Information or Comments           

               

                

   I do not have any of the above devices or any other potential cross connections. 

 

Signature          Date      

        

Name (Print)           Meter(s) #      

Address         City      Zip     

Phone Number(s)               

Please Check One:   Landowner       Renter/Tenant        

 

Please complete and return this survey in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided 

Butler County Rural Water District No. 3   OR drop it off at the office at 
P.O. Box 85        591 SE Rosalia RD 
Rosalia KS 67132       OR email to clerk@burwd3.com 
Fax # 620-476-2299  
    THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION! 


